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Ms. Saleh’s Classroom Newsletter  

Dear parents, 
Here is a summary of what we 

have been doing during the last 4 

weeks. 

Unit of inquiry: 
 

How we organize 
ourselves 
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UOI: 
 Our central idea: 

People have different roles in the 

community. 

We learnt about all the different jobs in our 

community! 

We learnt about our parents’ jobs and we 

discussed what we want to be when we are 

older. 

We realized that all jobs are important and are 

related to each other. 

 



  Ms. Saleh’s Classroom Newsletter   Page 2 
 

Math: 
We have been working very hard in our 

math books on the following: 

We have been focusing on more and less, 
grouping, sharing, length, height, area, 
and mass. 

. 

 

LA: 
We can now read! 

We can now read short sentences and we 

can write short sentences.  
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Thank You Students! 

We enjoyed learning all these new things and 

we are excited to start our new and final unit 
of inquiry:  

How we express ourselves 

We will keep you updated soon! 

Thanks for your attention. 

Teacher Zahraa and Teacher Haniyeh 

Here are some other fun 

things we did! 

  


